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MARK GAINEY TO SPEAK  

AT THE MAY 10, 2022  
MINISTERS CONFERNCE 

 

Mark Gainey will be speaking at our Ministers Conference 
Tuesday, May 10 at 11:00am in the Multi-Purpose Building, 
First Baptist Church, Silverhill.  Mark served with me on  
staff at Valleydale Baptist Church.  
 
He has also served as pastor at Deerfoot Park Baptist Church  
in Trussville.  He currently serves as pastor of Fultondale First 
Baptist Church and works with our State Board of Missions. 
 
Mark has a passion for equipping pastors and churches in  
making disciples for Jesus.  Those attending will receive a free 
book that he has written on that subject.  Lunch will also be  
provided, followed by our Executive Committee meeting. 
 
We continue to remember and are blessed by the resurrection  
of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

Prayerfully, 
 

Rick Ellison 

 

 
 

NOON, THURSDAY  

MAY 5th, 2022 
 

MAGNOLIA SPRINGS BAPTIST 
CHURCH 

15090 US Highway 98 
Magnolia Springs,  AL  36555 

 
EVERYONE IS INVITED TO JOIN US 

AS WE GATHER TOGETHER IN 

PRAYER FOR EACH OTHER,  

OUR COMMUNITY,  

AND OUR COUNTRY.  
 

 FREE LUNCH PROVIDED 
 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 
 
 

 
 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to: 
fabc@att.net 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
or call  (251) 968-8124  
 
 

 
 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to  
fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 
 

 
 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact 
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or 
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 

 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Southside Baptist 
Part-time Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 
 
 

We are starting to gather information from our churches  
regarding their VBS plans for the summer.  Please contact 
us at office@baldwinbaptist.com or 251-945-5112 and let 
us know the dates, times and theme of your VBS.  This 
information will be included in our Newsletter as summer 
starts. 

 

COMING SOON! 

MAY 30 - JUNE 3, 2022 

Registration Deadline:  

April 29th 

 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

